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Changes to the online catalog for spare parts (POD) and 
image database 
 
 
With these changes, we are offering an improved user experience and optimized 
processes. Therefore, the following changes will come into force on January 14, 2025: 
 
 
 

1. New image database in the SAF-HOLLAND I.Q. portal 

• The image database will be integrated directly into our SAF-HOLLAND I.Q. portal. 
You can reach it via SAF-HOLLAND I.Q. Portal 
 

• Authorizations for specific figurative marks can be requested via the SAF-
HOLLAND I.Q. portal from this point on. 

 
 

2.  Changes in the online spare parts catalog POD 
 

• From January 14, 2025, the POD will only be accessible via the IQ portal: 
SAF-HOLLAND I.Q. Portal 
 

• In future, the shopping cart function will only be available to customers with a 
TecCOM interface. 
 

• The serianumberl search will be available to all users in the “Search” section of the 
POD. 
 

• The user administration in the POD will be switched off. In future, your access 
will be managed via registration in the IQ portal. 

 
For users who already have access data to the SAF-HOLLAND I.Q. portal, 
nothing will change. 
 
If you do not yet have access to the SAF-HOLLAND I.Q. portal or require further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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